
P.O. Box A
290 West Street

West Rockport, ME 04865

(207) 236-4876
800-654-8800

Fax: (207) 236-8517

www.seacoastsecurity.com

Visit us on Facebook, 
LinkedIn and Instagram!

BRANCH OFFICES

Bangor, ME:
32 Lexington Drive
Hermon, ME 04401

Caribou, ME:

159 Bennett Rd, Suite 3
Caribou, ME 04736

Freeport, ME:

4 Summer Street
Freeport, ME 04032

Greenville, ME:
35 Pritham Ave.

Center Suite
Greenville, ME 04441

Waterville, ME:
270 KMD, 3 KMD Plaza
Waterville, ME 04901

Portsmouth, NH:
280 Heritage Ave., Unit C
Portsmouth, NH 03801

Montpelier, VT: 
81 River St., Suite 205
Montpelier, VT 05602

**If you refer a friend to 
Seacoast Security and 

they sign a contract with 
us, you’ll receive 3 free 
months of monitoring! 

(up to $100)

Summer 2023 Newsletter

Dear Customer,

It appears the seasons warm weather is taking its time arriving in 
our beautiful state, but we all have plenty to do as we wait for 
summer to take hold of us all. 

If you’ve been away for the winter, please take the time to make sure 
your security system call list and contact numbers are accurate and 
up to date. We also encourage our customers to test their system 
and make sure everyone on your call list are familiar with your 
system and how it works - how to reset it in the event of an alarm 
and that they are aware of any special instructions you may have in 
case of an alarm. Also, check those cameras and their line of view. 
Are you still able to see what you’re intending to protect? Some 
trimming of trees or shrubs or just redirection of your camera might 
be needed after winters beating. If you are unsure how to do this, 
please don’t hesitate to call us and we will be happy to assist you. 

In June we celebrated with the newest winners of our annual Maine 
Technical School Scholarships. See our Facebook page for details on 
this year’s two winners of $1,000 each!

Lastly, Scott and I want to thank you personally for being part of the 
Seacoast family. We are honored that you’ve chosen us to protect 
your home and business. It’s a job we all take very seriously and will 
continue to do so in the future.

Have a fantastic summer!

Stephen Haynes, Owner

We’ve Heard You!

We will soon be offering our 
customers online bill pay services! 
Stay tuned for details and directions 
to simplify your bill paying process. 

http://www.seacoastsecurity.com/
https://seacoastsecurity.com/


 

What Our Customers are Saying…

“Top notch service from your service guy, Michael, at my home today. Prompt, 
professional and polite. I’m always impressed with the caliber of Seacoast Security 
team members. I know finding and training good people is no easy task, and you’re 
doing a very good job.” – Bruce H.

“Highly recommend Seacoast for residential and commercial needs. Always 
competitive, local, knowledgeable, friendly staff.” – Mike C.

.

We have continued to grow in 2023 and we’re looking for talented people to support this 
growth! If you or a friend have been looking for a new opportunity to perform a 

meaningful job in a life-saving field, we encourage you to contact us today! We have a 
number of very important roles to fill, in a number of locations throughout our 

customers’ neighborhoods in Maine and New Hampshire.

**As our customer, if you apply or refer someone to us and they/you are hired, 
we will waive 3 months of monitoring for you, up to $100!** 

To learn more, please visit our website’s career page at 
seacoastsecurity.com/career-opportunities/

or call Jackie in Human Resources 
at 800-654-8800 x4337

https://seacoastsecurity.com/
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